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                                                                                                                         Tuesday 24th June 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our 11before11 Good Deed, we are delighted to share that the children will be 

visiting LakeView Residential Care Home on Wednesday 2nd July. 

During the afternoon, the children will spend time with the residents, who have kindly asked 

us to bring along books, jigsaws, puzzles, or board games that your child enjoys and would 

be happy to share. This is a wonderful opportunity for our pupils to engage in meaningful 

conversations and activities with members of our community. 

Children should wear their school uniform, but may wear trainers as we will be walking to the 

care home. The visit will take place during the school day, and we will return in time for the 

usual 3:30pm finish. 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Mr Evans 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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